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To whom it concerns: 

 

I strongly support the new I5 Bridge and believe as a community that we cannot miss 

this opportunity with significant funds available and a real partnership between 

Washington State, the Federal Government and Oregon. As a State we are a major 

manufacturer and the 107 year old bridge is dangerously too old. The infrastructure 

needs to be updated for resiliency and the long-term growth of our greater Cascadia 

Region. Please do not miss the opportunity to act and support our growing region. 

We cannot afford to wait for another cycle of funding and planning.  

 

Sincerely, 

Peter C. Andrews 

EVP of Brokerage 

Melvin Mark Brokerage Co. 


